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Medical Supplies Update: Update to the 

Maximum Allowable Product Cost (MAPC) for 

Female Condoms, Effective July 1, 2022 
May 12, 2022 

Note: The following information was initially part of the alert entitled “Addition of Blood 

Pressure Monitors and Blood Pressure Cuffs to Medi-Cal Rx,” published May 9, 2022. 

Effective July 1, 2022, the Maximum Allowed Product Cost (MAPC) for female condoms 

(internal) is updated to $10.83 each. This information has been updated on the List of Covered 

Medical Supplies Product Descriptions and Billing Information. No other changes occurred to 

this product’s billing restrictions, quantity limits, or reimbursement methodology. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Medical_Supplies_Product_Descriptions_and_Billing_Information.xlsx
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Medical_Supplies_Product_Descriptions_and_Billing_Information.xlsx



